
Maryland Higher Education Commission (MHEC) 
 
The Office of Student Financial Assistance (OSFA) within the Maryland Higher Education Commission 
(MHEC), would like to inform you that due to the recent closures of all Maryland schools the deadline 
date for the 2020-2021 Guaranteed Access (GAG) Grant program has been extended to April 17, 2020. 
MHEC is in the process of notifying all potentially eligible GA Grant recipients that the deadline has been 
extended. The new deadline of April 17, 2020, will also be updated on our website and on the 
applicants’ To-Do List in the Maryland College Aid Processing System (MDCAPS) in the coming days. 
At this time MHEC will only accept documentation for the GA Grant program by mail. All required 
documentation must be submitted by April 17, 2020, to the following address: 
 
                       Maryland Higher Education Commission 
                       Ground Floor Suite 
                       Office of Student Financial Assistance 
                       6 N. Liberty Street, Ground Suite 
                       Baltimore, MD  21201 
  
Finally, please note the deadline for students to submit documentation for the Maryland Community 
College Promise Scholarship program will remain as June 15, 2020.  
  
For more information, pertaining to the GA Grant, Maryland Community College Promise Scholarship 
Program, and other state scholarships and grants available to Maryland students, please 
visit www.mhec.maryland.gov and click on State Scholarships and Grants under Quick Links. 
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